
RECORD OF THE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

COUNCIL OF ORANGE COUNTY, INDIANA  

 MARCH 21, 2019 AT 5:00PM 

 

 OFFICIALS PRESENT were Council members John Robert (Bob) McDonald, Chad Hager, Alan Waynick, Robin 

Stackhouse, and Jack Hinkle.  Also present, Sheriff Josh Babcock and Auditor Lonnie Stroud. Not present, Matt Henderson, and 

Greg Farlow.  

Vice President Jack Hinkle started the meeting, and Bob McDonald opened with prayer.  

Minutes from the February 21st meeting were reviewed. Motion to accept minute as written was made by Alan Waynick, 

seconded by Chad Hager, and carried 5-0. 

Sheriff gave February stats and reported current jail population at 90. 

Carl Anderson, Orange County Highway Superintendent, gave report on current road work. Carl reported that work is 

being done in preparation of new paving this year. Carl reported that pot holes are worse this year due to flooding. Carl reported 

that bridge #57 will be replaced and that the County should know if any Community Crossing grant money will be awarded to 

the county before March 29th.  

Abby Heidenreich, Purdue Extension Services, reported on openings for part time and internships. Discussion on 

possible updates to the Community Center.  

Auditor Stroud reported that the State Board of Accounts report is available.  

Additional appropriations and transfers were reviewed, and approved, as shown on the attached ordinance.    

With no further business to discuss the motion to adjourn was made by Chad Hager, seconded by Robin Stackhouse, and 

carried 5-0.  

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

Matt Henderson, President 

 

 

Attest: __________________________________                                           

            Lonnie Stroud, Orange County Auditor                              


